






                                January 12, 2017
Dear Parents,

Hello!

 We have had a very busy week and are almost finished with our mid-year benchmark testing. 
Reading: We continue to work on phonic skills (blending sounds to make words, compound words, syllabication, alphabetical word order, rhyming words, etc.) and reading comprehension skills. 

**Winter Reading Club “Homework” will now end on Friday, January 26th!  All materials are included in the bag! Good Luck and Happy Reading!!!! ( ( ( (
Writing: We are working on writing asking sentences (questions) using “what, when, where, who, and why”! 

Literacy Luau Day: You will find in your child’s Thursday folder detailed information regarding this special upcoming event in First Grade.  We are all looking forward to these exciting and fun-filled learning days!  ( (
Math: We continue to work on addition/subtraction facts along with basic math skills. Keep working on those math fact flash cards at home!
Classroom Supplies: We are running low on Clorox Wipes/Kleenex: I would appreciate it very much if you could send some more in with your child. Thanks so much!!!

F.Y. I.
**January book order is due tomorrow, Friday, January 13th.

**No School for students on Friday, January 27th. It is the end of the first semester work day for teachers!
**Valentine’s Day: Detailed information will be sent home next week!
**School dismissal is now at 3:00 p.m.
Have A Wonderful Weekend!

                                                            Happy Winter,

